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Regulations Implementing the Change in Bank Control Act Official Comment RIN 3064-AG04, 

The FDIC's proposed rule that will regulate asset management firms like BlackRock is long 
overdue. 

Oversight will help counter BlackRock's immense influence over so much of the economic 
world. This rule will help return a basic minimum balance and fairness to the system. 

Please do the right thing and move forward with this proposed rule. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Notkin 




